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Tuesday 16th January 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Our Topic this term is ‘Taking Flight’ and within that, we have been learning about the 

history of flight. To further consolidate this learning, we are taking the children to visit the 

Science Museum on Friday 15th March. During this trip, we will be conducting a self-

guided tour focusing on the History of Flight. We will also visit The Garden, an interactive 

area where the children can explore science in a practical and fun way, (subject to 

availability). 

 

As we are taking public transport and the sessions are all free, we do not require any 

payment for this trip. We do however need some parental support. If you are able to 

come and help on the trip, please show your interest via Scopay. We have limited spaces 

available so the teachers will inform you if your help is needed.  

 

The children will need a packed lunch for the trip. Please indicate, using Scopay, if you 

would like the school to provide a packed lunch for your child. 

 

We are aware that on this day it is ‘Red Nose Day’ however, please be reminded that 

children are to be in full school uniform for the trip 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Miss Greenland, Miss Lindars and Mrs Keogh 

Year 1 Class Teachers 
 

 


